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Letter to pupils explaining the findings from the Diocesan Inspection 
   

Diocesan Inspection of St. Thomas More Catholic  Primary School 
 

25th February 2022  
 
 
Dear Pupils 
 
It was such a pleasure to visit you all at St. Thomas More on Wednesday 25th February. Thank 
you for making me feel so welcome and for all the hard work you do to make your school such 
a special place for everyone. 
 
Here are some of the things I especially liked 
 

• You are a very prayerful and respectful school community and you show that everyone 
is welcome and included. Your teachers and other adults take very good care of you 
and each other. 

• Your RE books are excellent, they show that you work very hard in your lessons and 
that you enjoy your learning. 

• Your teachers are dedicated to teaching exciting RE lessons and plan lots of ways for 
you to record your learning. 

• You are given many opportunities to put your faith into action by serving each other, 
your community and those around the world who need your prayers and help most. 

 
 
I have asked your teachers to consider these ideas: 
 

➢ To find ways to celebrate the cultures and traditions of your families when you pray 
and learn together.  

➢ To help improve your learning in RE, I have suggested that your teachers help you to 
reflect on your work and find more ways of improving it further.  

➢ As you enjoy the responsibility of being leaders, developing the role of the 
Chaplaincy team will help you plan and deliver prayer and liturgy across the school. 

➢ As teachers also enjoy learning new things, your teachers will go on courses outside 
school. 

 
Thank you again for a very enjoyable visit, I wish you every success for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Margaret Stewart 
Diocesan Inspector for East Anglia 


